Don Sambol

FCC Compliance Engineer
13820 Sunrise Valley Drive
Herndon, VA 20171-3000
Tel 703-345-3549

TIME WARNER
CABLE

January 24, 2012

Re: Cancellation of TVRO WS60 Lewisburg, OH
Time Warner Entertainment Company, L.P.

FCC

International Bureau

Dear Sirs:

Please cancel TVRO WS60 as it is no longer in use.

Should you have any further questions, please contact me at the above address or my email
Don.Sambol@TWCable.com .

Sincerely,

L2 hanleX



